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COMMUNICATION
COMMITTEE

We are pleased to inform you that the Board has agreed 
to grant members the use of a free buggy / trolley as 
from the month and year of their 80th birthday. So far, 
this facility has been enjoyed the year they turn 81.

On Tuesdays our driving range will close half an hour 
earlier to allow for picking up balls, considering that 
this area is usually mowed on Wednesday mornings. 
Therefore, as the driving range is now closed at 6pm, 
on Tuesdays it will close at 5.30 pm. Apologies for any 
inconvenience.

ALOHA CARES

The Ladies’ Christmas competition has raised € 
933, a generous donation that we have received and 
greatly appreciate as it helps us to buy the Xmas 
presents for our children in La Campana (about 85).



Unfortunately, this year with the situation generated 
by Covid 19 we will not be able to deliver the gifts 
personally to the children, but we will deliver them to 
their mothers when they pass through the parish to 
pick up the food.
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ALOHA CARES

Many thanks to all our members for their collaboration, 
which allows us to continue with our help and support 
to those less fortunate, now more needed than ever.

Don Ramón, the new parish priest of the Church Virgen Madre in Nueva Andalucía, visited our facilities to 
meet the Club and our President, and to thank us for our collaboration with the families of La Campana. He 
was very much impressed with Aloha’s support. Below the translation of letter received from Don Ramón.

“As the priest of the Virgen Madre de Nueva Andalucía Parish Church and President of Cáritas, I want to 
give you my heartfelt thanks for your dedication and generosity to the most disadvantaged ones that Caritas 
serves throughout the year.

The definition of Sacrament is: a 
sensitive gesture through which 
God pours out his Grace. With your 
solidarity, you have become for those 
most in need the “sacraments” of the 
presence of God, the “broken bread” 
that is freely given to all. A big hearty 
thank you for being a living witness of 
sincere love for us and for the entire 
Parish. God bless you always.


